
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
MILLARD COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION 

CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT AMENDMENT APPLICATION # Z-2021-001 
FOR CONSTRUCTION AND OPERATION OF  

THE IPP RENEWAL PROJECT 
INTERMOUNTAIN POWER AGENCY, OWNER 

LOS ANGELES DEPARTMENT OF WATER AND POWER, APPLICANT 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Millard County Planning Commission will conduct a public 
hearing on Wednesday, April 7, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. at the Millard County Fairgrounds, located at 
187 S Manzanita Ave., Delta, Utah for the purpose of considering Application # Z-2021-001 
requesting an Amendment to the Conditional Use Permit (CUP) granted by the County on 
January 5, 1981, for the Intermountain Power Project (IPP).  The CUP amendment is for 
construction and operation of the IPP Renewal Project—an electric generating facility. 
Intermountain Power Agency, Owner. Los Angeles Department of Water and Power (LADWP), 
Applicant. 
  

A copy of the application for the proposed zone change is available for review and inspection at 
the Millard County Offices, 71 South 200 West, Delta, Utah. Anyone having questions may also 
contact the Millard County Planner, Adam Richins at the above address or by calling 435-864-
1400 or 435-590-5113.  All interested persons are invited to attend and make comment. 
   

Published in the Millard County Chronicle Progress March 24, 2021. 

 


